

AUDITOR GENERAL'S REPORT ACTION REQUIRED

Response to the Toronto Police Services Board's Audit Requests

Date:	February 18, 2016
To:	Audit Committee
From:	Auditor General
Wards:	All
Reference Number:	

SUMMARY

The purpose of this report is to advise the Audit Committee that the Auditor General will be submitting a report entitled "Response to the Toronto Police Services Board's Audit Requests" for the Committee's consideration on March 7, 2016.

The report will be presented at the Toronto Police Services Board's meeting on February 24, 2016. The Board is expected to forward its decisions and any related information directly to the Audit Committee upon completion of its meeting.

The complete report will be made available to the Audit Committee when the Agenda for the February 24, 2016 meeting of the Police Services Board is published.

SIGNATURE

Beverly Romeo-Beehler, Auditor General